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Tender: 2/2023 - Prime Mover Truck
Tender: 2/2023 is now open for the Supply and Delivery of One (1)

Prime Mover Truck. Tenders close at 2pm on Wednesday 22 February

2023. For further information, contact Mark Tucker on (02) 6340 2039. 
Tender documents can be found at lgp.org.au. 

Community Grants Program 
The next round of Cowra Council's Community Grants Program
is now open!

Council’s annual grants program allows eligible community
groups to apply and lodge their application by Tuesday 28
February 2023.

Applicants are able to apply for grants falling under five
categories including building and facility development, arts and
culture, small capital equipment, sport and recreation and new
events.

Cowra's Mobility Impaired Person Squad (Aqua MIPS pictured
here) were one of the groups successful in the last round of
funding, with a grant to assist in the purchase of storage
containers for equipment. 

The guidelines and criteria remain the same this round, with
Council looking for community groups who are not-for-profit,
primarily volunteer-run and based within the Cowra Shire with
projects that directly benefit the local community. 

Application forms and guidelines are available at Council’s
website: www.cowracouncil.com.au and at Councils’ front desk
at 116 Kendal St, Cowra. 

For more information, contact Cowra Council’s Grants and
Executive Projects Officer, Lawrance Ryan on 6340 2035 or
email: lryan@cowra.nsw.gov.au.

Cowra Drought Water Security Project
Billimari Pipeline 

Local contractor, Thompson's Irrifab, will be commencing construction

of the Billimari Pipeline (rural portion) in the coming days, weather

permitting.

The rural portion of the pipeline runs from Jumbuck Lane, Billimari to

the intersection of North Logan and Glen Logan Roads, Cowra being a

total of 23km.

There will be minor traffic delays during construction of the Billimari

Pipeline with traffic control onsite. Works are anticipated to continue

until July 2023.

These works form part of the Cowra Drought Water Security Project

which will provide Cowra with an alternative water supply source in the

event of a severe drought. This Project has been funded via the NSW

Government’s Safe and Secure Program.

Landholders along the pipeline route will receive additional

communications from Thompsons Irrifab as the project progresses.
Council looks forward to working with Thompsons Irrifab to deliver this

portion of the project.

For further enquiries regarding the Project please contact Council’s

Infrastructure and Operations Department on 6340 2070.
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